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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON 
COUNCIL OPERATING PROCEDURE 22  

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) was briefed at the August 14 webinar by Council Staff 
Officer Kerry Griffin on Council Operating Procedure (COP) 22 – Essential Fish Habitat (EFH) 
Review Process.  The SAS supports updating COP 22 to include all Council fishery management 
plans (FMPs) so that there is a clear and consistent process across all FMPs that will guide any 
necessary review or changes to EFH provisions.   
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